
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,      Thursday, September 16, 2022 

 

Year 10 Work Experience Information Evening - Tuesday 27 September 2022 

 

As the first term of the new school year gets underway, I am writing to invite you to attend a Year 10 

Work Experience Information Evening on Tuesday 27 September from 5:30 – 7:00pm.  

 

As you will be well aware, Year 10 represents a critical stage in your child’s education and one of the key 

milestones in their journey will be a week-long work experience placement from Monday 10th to Friday 

14th July 2023. The aim of our information evening is to provide you with an introduction to Work 

Experience 2023, including:  

  

- why work experience matters  

- how ‘Work Experience 2023’ connects with Careers Related Learning in school   

- how we will support your child in making the most of their work placement    

- guidance on supporting your child in preparing for work experience   

 

In addition to launching the Work Experience programme Mr Griffiths (Deputy Head Teacher) will be 

giving a presentation about the curriculum at The Suthers School, the importance of Year 10 and how to 

engage positively with GCSE subjects both in school and at home. There will also be an opportunity to 

speak to members of the Senior Leadership Team during the evening.  

 

I really do hope that you will be to attend. To help us make the necessary arrangements, please complete 

the reply form by clicking on this link: https://forms.office.com/r/Bk6bT0UUTx  

 

I look forward to seeing you.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Pettit  

Head of Personal Development & Careers Leader  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/Bk6bT0UUTx

